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Ottawa, Srd January, 1914.

Sir,

Referning to your letter of the 17th

November last with which you forwarded a sample of what

was supposed to be ambergris, I have now to enclose

herewith reports received from Messrs. Lymans, Limited.

to whom the simple was sent on the recommendation of

the Chief Analyst of the Department of Inland Revenue.

The Department desrets that the reports of the Analysts
ENC.

do not give any grounds for belonging that the material

forwarded is ambergris.

Your obedient servant,

Wm Leaud

Asst. Deputy and Secretar.

A.M.Tyson, Esq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies.
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